
 
 
BSA Troop 423 & 218 of Tigard, Oregon 
Christmas Tree Recycling  

 
It’s that time of year again! Our Troop would love to pick up and recycle your tree this 
season in the area! You may also deliver your tree to our recycling site at Cook Park. All 
trees will be chipped and the compost spread locally on the trails at Cook Park. Please 
register for this year’s tree recycling program by visiting our website 
(www.bsatroop423and218.org)  or clicking here! 
 
Tree pickup is offered on Dec 29th, Jan 4th, Jan 5th, Jan 11th, and Jan12th. You may also 
drop off your trees on those days at Cook Park between 9am - 4pm. 
 
For any questions about boundaries for pick up please email 
423and218treerecycling@gmail.com 
 
We do not accept flocked trees. 
 

http://www.bsatroop423and218.org/
https://form.jotform.com/242166372859062
mailto:423and218treerecycling@gmail.com

